


PROPOSAL COVER SHEET 

Name of Project: Acquisition of a City Parcel (#08-23-304-007) with Two Buildings 
Commonly Known as 330 Grove Street and 217 S. Fourth Street, in DeKalb, IL. 

Parcel No. 08-23-304-007 is depicted in Exhibit A, attached. 

Website Link: www.cityofdekalb.com 

Type: Request for Proposals 

City Representative: 

Name: Bill Nicklas, City Manager 

E-Mail: bill.nicklas@cityofdekalb.com

Phone: (815} 748-2391

Request for Proposals Release Date: November 28, 2022 

Mandatory Walk-Through: December 8, 2022 

Proposal Due Date: December 28, 2022 

All Proposals must be received in the City Manager's Office no later than 10:00 a.m., 
December 28, 2022. 

City of DeKalb 
City Manager's Office 
Attention: Ruth Scott 
164 E. Lincoln Highway 
DeKalb, Illinois, 60115 

All questions or comments must be directed through the City Manager's office in writing or via 
email. Responses to questions (including the initial and follow-up questions/comments) will be 
assembled into an addendum to the original RFP and distributed to all responsive parties and 
posted on the City's website. Phone calls are discouraged in an effort to ensure a transparent 
process for all interested parties. 

All persons desiring to submit an RFP under these Contract Documents must contact the City of 
DeKalb and provide an email address to which notices can be sent and received by the Interested 
Party. This address will be used for official communications with the City. 

Legal Notice: The City of DeKalb will accept sealed proposals for the acquisition and 
redevelopment of the City parcel at the southwest corner of Grove Street and South Fourth Street. 
The parcel contains two commercial buildings, commonly known as 330 Grove Street and 217 
South Fourth Street. Proposals will be accepted until 10:00 a.m., December 28, 2022. 
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